
 

HFSS Parents Association AGM  

7.30pm Monday 11th October 2021 

Via Zoom 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

It is the start of a new school year; therefore, we would like to invite you to the AGM of the 

Parents Association of the Holy Family Secondary school.  The AGM will be followed by a 

short Parents Association meeting.   

 

As parents and guardians of the students attending the Holy Family Secondary School, you 

automatically belong to the Parents Association.  The Association meets one Monday each 

month at 7.30pm in the school.  This past year due to Covid 19 restrictions we have had 

to hold our meetings via Zoom. 
 

Our role in the school 

 Review and advice, as required, with the principal and staff on school policies. 

 Fundraising for the benefit of the school, e.g. Christmas raffle. 

 Build effective partnership between school and the home. 

 Maintain communication with the school and keep up to date with school news. 

 We seek to support and promote the wellbeing of the school, the students and each other. 

We are always looking for fresh ideas to bring to our school community and parents are one of 

our greatest resources.  With that in mind we are always looking for new members to join our 

association.  We would encourage you to come and get involved. 

 

As some of our committee members are due to finish their roles this year, we would be grateful 

if you would consider taking on a role on the committee. The current members would still be 

available to assist and support you if necessary. If you feel that you may be interested but are 

not sure please don’t hesitate to email us on hfssparentsassociation@gmail.com for more 

information about what is involved.hf 

 

This year due to Covid-19 restrictions we will have to hold our meeting via Zoom. We would 

be grateful if you could email us on hfssparentsassociation@gmail.com by Friday 8th October 

if you wish to attend so that we can send you on the link for the meeting.  If you cannot attend 

the meeting but would like to be included on a mailing list, you may also email the above 

address.   

 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Ciaran O’Driscoll- Chairperson 

Caoimhe O'Connor- Secretary 

Angaline Delaney - Treasurer 
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